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SUBJECT: 	 SUPPLEMENT ANALYSIS OF THE PROPOSED SUPERCONDUCTING CAVITY 
CHANGE FOR THE SPALLATION NEUTRON SOURCE, (DOE/EIS-0247lSA1) 

TO: Edward G. Cumesty, Assistant Manager for Laboratories, LM- 10 

We have reviewed the subject analysis for the proposed superconducting cavity change for the 
Spallation Neutron Source (SNS) facility. Based on the findings in the Supplement Analysis 
(SA), the recommendation of the Oak Ridge Operations National Environmental Policy Act 
(NEPA) Compliance Officer, and after consultation with the Office of Chief Counsel, I have 
determined that the proposed action does not constitute a significant change relevant to 
environmental concerns pursuant to 40 CFR 1502.9 and 10 CFR 102'1.3 14; therefore, no 
additional review under NEPA is required. 

Please note that your office is responsible for making the SA available to the public and 
issuing a public Notice of Availability for this document in accordance with 40 CFR 
1506.6(b), 10 CFR 102 1.3 14, and DOE Order 45 1. l A  (5)(e)(5). A copy of the analysis 
should be attached to DOE/EIS-0247 as part of the NEPA record for this project. 

If you have questions on the OR0 NEPA process, please contact David R. Allen, OR0  NEPA 
Compliance Officer at (865) 576-041 1. 
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